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Grad Photos 

Attention Graduates! We are excited to announce that grad photos will take place at the school 
starting on NOVEMBER 27th. Please book an appointment to have your photo taken at 
bookmygrad.ca. The school code is ISS. Students will be provided with a gown to use on the day of 
photos, a dress shirt and tie, or white blouse complement the gown nicely. An email was sent home 
with further details.  

 

SHSM 

All grade 10 to 12 students who are taking Transportation Technology this year. Georgian College 
will be at Innisdale Tuesday, November 21st to offer a virtual reality electric vehicle experience. 
Please see Mr. Gretzinger in room 172 for more information on how you can participate. 

 

GSA 

On November 20th, we are recognizing Trans Day of Remembrance. This is a day dedicated to 
those who have been abandoned, outcasted or have lost their lives due to being Trans or 
misgendered. To commemorate this day, the GSA is holding an information station next Monday at 
lunch in the great hall. Please take some time in your day next week to come see us and educate 
yourself in the LGBTQ2+ and Trans community. 

 
Boys Varsity 
Hockey 

Boys Varsity Hockey meeting today at the beginning of lunch in the small gym. All players must 
attend! 
 

Athletic Society The Estore is open now until November 20th. Order your ISS clothing and/or house colour hoodies 
now. Check out the Estore on ISS homepage - under School News. Order and pay online. All orders 
will be delivered the week of December 18th. 

 
 


